
NEIGHBORHOOD MEETING NOTICE
The Town of Florence is considering amending the Town’s Sign Code and provisions to the Town’s parking require-
ments to bring these Development Codes up to date and consistent with other areas of the Development Code. 
A neighborhood meeting to discuss the proposed code amendments will be held as follows:

Florence residents and the general public are encouraged to attend and provide comments on the proposed 
changes to the Town’s ordinances. At this Open House, you will learn about the proposed changes to these codes and 
why they are being considered. To learn more, please visit http://www.� orenceaz.gov/community-development and 
select “Draft Sign Code Update” and “Draft Parking Code Update”. For additional information, please contact Maricella 
Benitez at 520-868-7572 or send email to dana.burkhardt@� orenceaz.gov.

Proposed Land Development Code Updates:
1) Draft Sign Code Update     2) Draft Parking Code Update

5 to 6:30 p.m. on Tuesday, December 4th, 2018
Town of Florence Library & Community Center

778 N. Main Street, Florence, AZ 85132


